
ROCHESTER SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF
 

PARENT NIGHT & ASL
FESTIVAL 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER  26, 2019

6:00PM-8:00PM
The Evening begins for all families K-12 in the gym. 

 

Welcome and Introductions: 
Jess Meissner- Director of Curriculum and Instruction, 

Carrie Fisher- Director of Student Life, Paul Holmes- Director of

Services for Children, and Mike Kane- PSA President 

EXCITING NEW EVENT THIS YEAR!

 

Once welcome and introductions are complete,

 your children can stay in the gym and participate in

the ASL festival!  

Including: Informational booths, activities, games and

more!
 

All children are welcome, even if they do not attend RSD!

Please be sure to sign them in and out upon arrival &

departure.

Once you are finished visiting your child's classrooms and

teacher's please feel free to join them in the gymnasium for fun

ASL activities or sign them out.

We Look Forward to
Seeing You!


